
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given, that the Town of Saugerties Historic Preservation Commission will be 
holding a public hearing on October 20, 2025 beginning at 5:00 pm at the Greco Senior Center 
207 Market Street, Saugerties, NY. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to review the request for designation of The Finger Ground 
Cemetery, located at 607-609 Kings Highway, Saugerties, NY, as a Local Historic Landmark, in 
recognition of the upcoming 250th 1776 anniversary. 
The Cemetery, founded in 1773, contains 183 gravesites, one being a Veteran of the War of 
1812.  
Twelve are Revolutionary War Veterans, the highest number of Revolutionary War Burials at 
one site in the Township of Saugerties. 
 
The Historic Landmark Designation will protect the historic integrity of the Cemetery. 
 
All comments are welcome and encouraged. 


